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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the teaching assistant post at Preshute Primary School. As 
you will see when you visit our website, we are a village primary school with a strong sense 
of community. We offer the very best in primary education in a safe, stimulating 
environment through a well-balanced and creative curriculum. Children work in a very 
caring and motivating school setting and respond well to all aspects of school life.  
 
The school has a strong philosophy for supporting children’s learning and Preshute staff 
are extremely committed to nurturing children’s curiosity and creative abilities to develop 
their love of learning. So, if you are excited by education, love learning and are ambitious 
for yourself and others, then you will find Preshute Primary School a rewarding and 
stimulating place to work. 
 
Relationships with all stakeholders are equitable, positive and affirming. We manage to 
combine an exemplary level of professionalism with genuine team spirit, mutual support 
and respect.  
 
Please visit our website for more information about our school 
https://www.preshute.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
We invite you to send in a letter of application along with your completed application form. 
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 6th December 2021. We will let you know as 
soon as possible if you have been shortlisted then a member of the Senior Leadership 
Team will ring successful candidates to describe the next step in the process. 
 
If you would like more information or you would like to visit for a tour of our school please 
contact either Rosanna Browning, School Business Manager, on 
finance@preshute.wilts.sch.uk or myself on head@preshute.wilts.sch.uk  
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you the very best of luck with your application and thank 
you again for your interest. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Claire Hann-Perkins 
Head teacher 
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